
Dear Parents, 

Congratulations to all our Year 6 pupils who have 
this week done their very best in their end of 
year SATS. We are incredibly proud of their  
focus and attitudes and hope they have a restful 
and fun weekend planned! 
 
We are currently receiving lots of requests for 
holidays. I know everyone is desperate for some 
quality family time especially after the         
challenging two years we have all experienced 
however I must remind you that attendance at 
school is essential - children need to be in school 
every day if possible. Our attendance policy is 
available on the school website. Holidays will 
generally be unauthorised and may result in a   
fine being incurred.  
If you feel you would like some support with   
improving your child’s attendance please contact 
the school office to make an appointment. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend 
  
Rebecca Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

May 

16th—Reception and Nursery Group 
 Photographs 

17th—Year 6 Science event at       
 Gresham’s School, Holt 

30th—3rd June—Half Term 

June 

6th—Children Return to school 

6th—10th—Sport Enrichment  Week 

6th—Parents Evening 

9th—Parents Evening 

13th—Pop Up Uniform Shop at 3pm 

13th—17th—Year 6 Hautbois        
 Activity Centre Residential 

14th—Reception Height & Weight 
 Screening 

16th—Reception visit to Pensthorpe 

23rd—Year 3 Singing event for their 
 Parents 

29th—Sports Day  

July 

5th—Fete 1pm—3pm 

6th & 7th—Year 6 Transition day to 
Broadland High Ormiston Academy 

7th—Whole School Transition Day 

13th & 14th—Year 6 Leavers  
 Production 

22nd—Last day of Term 

September 

6th—Children Return to school 

 

 

 

 

Tel: 01603 782520 

www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk 

St John’s Community Primary 
School and Nursery 



Class Attendance 

9th—13th May 

 

Reception 84.84% 

Year 1 93.33% 

Year 2 96.21% 

Year 3 90.36% 

Year 4 93.79% 

Year 5 97.19% 

Year 6 100% 

 

Bader Cavell Nelson Sewell Date 

82 82 45 60 22.04.22 

157 132 158 129 29.04.22 

155 178 68 62 06.05.22 

120 130 93 110 13.05.22 

     

     

     

Sun cream 

If you require your child to apply sun cream during the day they can  bring it into school, 
however, they will have to  apply it themselves. Please be aware that it cannot be applied 
by members of staff. 

 

We’re Collecting Sports Equipment for Schools Tokens 

Look out for the Sport Equipment for Schools Tokens in the local newspapers from 
now until 16th July 2022 

Get your friends and family to help by collecting tokens too. 

Bring your tokens into school and put them in the  
collection box on the gate or hand to Mrs Steele. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 


